
You’re invited to a Harry Potter movie party! 

 

When:  Monday, May 21, from 3:10 (as soon as school gets out and you go to 

your locker) until 5:45 p.m. 

 

Where: PCMS Library Media Center with Mrs. Sheridan, Ms. Deffendall, and 

Ms. Shannon from the public library 

 

What:  We will be watching Harry Potter and the Deathly Hallows Part 1, the 7th Harry Potter 

movie.  The reason we’re watching this particular Harry Potter movie is because 

the students took a vote and that was the winner.  We will be having samples 

of non-alcoholic butter beer or pumpkin juice, both loved by the characters in 

Harry Potter.  The movie is 2 hours and 26 minutes (long!) so you may bring a 

blanket to be cozy. Please no drinks other than water. School rules will still 

apply to this after-school event, but we do hope to have fun! 

--------------------------------------------------------- 

Parents/Guardians, we need your permission for students to stay after school.  This event will go until 5:45 p.m. 

Please return this half of the paper and pizza money to Mrs. Sheridan in the library by Wednesday, May 16.   

 

__________________________________    ______________________________________ 
Student Name       Contact phone number(s) where parent/guardian can be reached 

 
I, _______________________, (___________________), give my student permission to watch this PG-13 
      (Name of Parent/Guardian)          (Relationship to student) 

movie and stay after school. He/she will have a ride home at 5:45 P.M. or plan to be walking home.  I 

understand that if my student’s behavior does not meet expectations that I will be called to pick up my student 

early. 

________________________________  

(Parent/Guardian Signature, please) 

Pizza, from Papa Johns, will be delivered to us.  If you would like your child to get pizza, please include $2.  

Please select the type of pizza your child would want (they get 2 slices): 

□ Cheese 

□ Pepperoni 

□ Sausage 

Student, please sign stating that you will follow school rules, including being courteous during the movie by not 

talking too much or distracting those around you:  _______________________________ 

 

Sorry, but students with a current conduct grade lower than a C will not be allowed.  Please RSVP as soon as 

possible (no later than Wed., May 16) so that Mrs. Sheridan will know how much butterbeer/pumpkin juice 

supplies to get and so that students’ conduct grades can be checked.  Thank you, and Mrs. Sheridan looks 

forward to seeing you there! 


